
 

 

Our FREE 12-week course starts in August  

ARE YOU PARENTING 
A CHILD 0–5 YEARS OLD? 
 
YOU ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN TLC’S FAMILY 

DEVELOPMENT COURSE! 
 
COME MEET OTHER PARENTS AND GET  
SOME SUPPORT! 

 
 
 
 

ALL CLASSES ARE OFFERED IN THE EVENING 
AT KILLIP ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. 

Dinner and childcare are provided.  

Incentives for participation and children’s books 
included! 

 

 
 

 
For more information or to register, please contact: 

Gretchen Shallcross 

TLC Program Coordinator 

928-679-8063 

 


